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May 31, 2019 Please visit us on facebook @
https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 
 

Congratulations to all of the students who       
participated in the High Note Music      
Festival! 
 

Dates To Remember 
 
June 6​-6th Grade Field Trip 
June 14​-8th Grade Dance @ 7:00 p.m. 
@ Beemerville Firehouse 
June 18, 19 & 20​-Early Dismissal 
June 20​-8th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony @ HPRHS @ 7:00 p.m​. 
June 27​-Sports Physicals @ SMS 9 
a.m.-11 a.m. 
 

 

Community Events 

 
 
High Point Midget Football and Cheer      
League is opening football and cheer      
registration on 3/15/19 online. They will      
have an in person registration June 1 from        
9 a.m.-12 p.m. at the Sussex Firehouse.       
Please visit the website for more      
information. 
https://highpointhawksfootball.sportngin.c
om/register/form/948846337?_ga=2.2279
98229.90386135.1552493737-433777303
.1549480531 
 

 

8th Grade Dance 

 
It’s hard to believe, but our school year is         
almost over. In preparation for this year’s       
8​th grade dance on June 14​th at       
Beemerville FireHouse, please see the     
dress code reminders below. Please     
make sure your child is aware of, and        
understands, that the dance is a school       
function, and as such, their clothes need       
to meet with pages 11 and 12 of the         
school handbook. In addition to the      
policy, please recognize that the eighth      
grade dance is meant to be an elegant        
occasion that has a semi-formal     
atmosphere. Dress for the evening     
should be representative of this kind of       
occasion. 
 

 
 
The Parent Portal is a tool in our Realtime         
Student Management system that allows     
parents to have access to their child’s       
grades. Please take a moment to visit our        
website at www.swregional.org and log     
on to the Parent Portal. There you can        
review all required documents, answer     
questions included in the portal and verify       
that your contact information is up to       
date.  
 

 

8th Grade Promotion 
Ceremony 

 
Our 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony will      
take place on Thursday, June 20th, at 7:00        
p.m. at High Point Regional High School.       
More information regarding tickets will be      
coming out shortly.  
 

Summer Sports 
Physicals 

 
Summer sports physicals for the 2019-2020      
school year will be held on June 27, 2019 at          
Sussex Middle School. Physicals will take      
place from 9 a.m. until 11 a.m. and are for          
Sussex Middle School students only. 
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We are excited to announce that we now        
offer a new online payment system called       
PaySchools Central. PaySchools Central    
provides all parents in our district with an        
easy way to manage lunch and breakfast       
accounts. This can all be done in the        
convenience of your own home through      
an easy-to-use online portal:  

www.payschoolscentral.com  
Or while on the go with a convenient        
mobile app. You will need to register at        
the link above. Additional information can      
be found on our school website in the        
department section under the food service      
tab or in the parent portal.  
If you need help along the way, please        
contact PaySchools Central at    
1-877-393-6628 or email them at:     
psc_help@payschools.com​. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Nurse’s Corner 

 
Please be sure to call the school and        
leave a message as to why your child is         
sick on the absentee line. This will allow        
the school to track trends in illness such        
as flu and strep throat. Also, any student        
who will participate in a school sport must        
have the required NJ state sports      
physical completed. Additionally,   
students are not permitted to carry      
medication in school unless cleared by      
the nurse per NJ state law. Please bring        
any Inhaler, Epipen and/or other     
medication, along with a physician order,      
to Mrs. Anderson as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER​: Information in ​The Sussex Star ​may come directly from the sponsors of the events. Sussex Middle School 
neither sponsors nor endorses these events and is not responsible for the accuracy of the information. If you have any questions, 
please contact the event sponsor. 
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